
    It was a quick day at school.  I did the bulk of attendance work.  I then headed over to
Carrboro High School for a monthly data managers meeting.  It went well.  I which I would
have taken my camera with me.  You can look out in one direction from the school and see a
lot of trees.  It was beautiful with the fall colors.  I did work on teams and lists in the
afternoon.  It was fun at homegroup tonight.  We had fun singing songs and had a good
discussion of the Word.  Afterwards, we had a fruit & nut dessert that the Ashley’s made
and brought in honor of my birthday.  It was great!
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